The PDCWG’s next meeting is Monday, April 12, 2004 at the Met Center.  We will be reviewing “First Quarter 2004” Frequency Disturbances as well as other Frequency Control and compliance issues.  I have included an additional attachment to this report that graphs ERCOT Frequency for five of these events and two graphs of frequency and Regulation Service deployments during the 22:00 hour on two recent dates.
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